
Dare to Care for NEW parents - October 11th

For those parents who did not take the Dare to Care Parents session last season, this is a

mandatory requirement. This session will be offered again on the 17th of October. You only need

to attend one of these sessions.

Here is the link for the session that will take place October 11th at 7:00 pm via zoom:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81895944876

Meeting ID: 818 9594 4876

NCSA Team Gear Update

The team gear that you will receive with your registration will be handed out as soon as I receive

the team caps with your swimmer’s last name. I am handing the equipment out all at once for

logistical purposes.

If you wish to order another suit, extra caps, etc. please email ncsa.equipment@ncsaswim.ca

All items have been sent out for delivery and I am very optimistic they will arrive prior to our

first competition. I will deliver the gear to your swimmer at their workouts and updates will be

provided as needed.

2023 ANNUAL GENERALMEETING

Quick reminder about NCSA’s annual general meeting which will take place Sunday, October

29, 2023, from 2:00pm – 5:00pm in the Rotary Room at Airdrie Genesis Place.

The meeting will also be available via Zoom, link to be provided closer to the date.

We will be reviewing the TTSC, ASC, & NCSA programs.

We need volunteers to step into the following executive roles:

Thornhill Thunderbolts Swim Club (TTSC) - Vice President

Thornhill Thunderbolts Swim Club (TTSC) - Secretary

Airdrie Swim Club (ASC) - President

Airdrie Swim Club (ASC) - Secretary

Nose Creek Swim Association (NCSA) - Vice President

Nose Creek Swim Association (NCSA) - Secretary

We have director at large positions available for both ASC & TTSC. The commitment is for two

(2) years.

For more information or if you are interested in joining the board, please email

ncsa.pres@ncsaswim.ca.

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81895944876
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Please note that if you belong to the NCSA board, your committee obligation is waived.

NCSA TEAM GEAR - deadline today!!!

If you would like to order any of the fantastic NCSA Gear with the NEW LOGO.

NCSA September 2023 Team Gear Form

NCSA 2023 - 2024 Committee Form - deadline today!!!

Engaged parents translate to engaged athletes. All families are required to belong and

participate in a committee.

NCSA 2023 - 2024 Committee Form

Parents are an essential member of the athlete support network as athletes take their lead from

parents and often mimic or copy parental attitudes and behaviours.

If you do not sign up for a committee, you will be appointed to one.

“If you look at any superior athlete, you will find a strong parental influence. Parents

introduce their children to a sport, and then they support them.”

Ivan Lendle

For any schedule or training concerns, please contact your swimmer’s coach.

For any account or payment concerns, please contact our bookkeeper at

ncsa.books@ncsaswim.ca

For any administrative concerns, please contact me at office@ncsaswim.ca

Thank you for your support of our coaches, athletes, and program.

Together we can make this a season to remember.

Robin Loyola

NCSA TeamManager

403 948 7895
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